
Representation of Plaintiffs in Kerr v. Hickenlooper, now Kerr v. Polis 

 

The law firms of Dentons US LLP (formerly) McKenna Long & Aldridge LLP, Brownstein 

Farber Hyatt Schreck LLP, and Covington & Burling LLP have for several years represented the 

individual and governmental plaintiffs in Kerr v. Polis on a pro bono (no fee) basis because of 

their shared commitment to the public service obligation of members of the legal profession. 

Each of the law firms has a record of pro bono activities in behalf of important public issues and 

of indigent clients. The management of each firm determined that the question of the 

constitutionality of the Taxpayer Bill of Rights (TABOR) amendment to the Colorado 

Constitution presented an important issue that warranted the donation of their legal services to 

the case.  


